A Citizen’s Petition
Please join Protecting Our Guardians (P.O.G.) and voice your concern regarding the dangers that the anthrax vaccine is posing to military member health.  Please ask your Senators and Congressman/woman to cease all appropriations to the mandatory Anthrax Vaccine Immunization Program (AVIP) before anymore military members become disabled or die from this hazardous vaccine.  Without communication with our Congressional leaders, petitions, and fact gathering, we will continue to see 5-35% 1 of our military members suffer from systemic adverse reactions, including unusual auto-immune diseases and untimely deaths.  This “desired legislation” is currently called the Anthrax Vaccine Moratorium Act.  Without your help, over 2 million military personnel will be forced to choose between their military careers and a gamble with their health.  P.O.G. is working to generate public awareness concerning this serious matter and to foster both Congressional and Senate support of this desired legislation.  Thank you for taking a moment to help America’s troops and, thereby, help our national security.  With 44 families claiming that their loved ones died from the anthrax vaccine on the FDA’s Vaccine Adverse Event Reporting System (VAERS) form, this is quite literally a matter of life and death.
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Please return this document to Protecting Our Guardians (P.O.G.) 428 Park Ave. Birmingham, AL 35226   P.O.G. is a 501(c)(4) non-profit military family advocacy group.

1As found in BioThrax’s product insert from 2002.

